
City of Armstrong ($20,000) 
 Project Title: Leak Detection Program 

Contact Person: Michael Klymchuk (250) 546-3023 
 Project Start date: April 2007 
  
The City of Armstrong provides water to its residents and 6 other water works districts and is 
currently undertaking improvements to its water conservation program and upgrading 
treatment facilities. As a part of these initiatives the City is also incorporating leak detection, 
universal metering and public education. The project funded by the OBWB is for leak 
detection within the city and at connections to the 6 water works districts. The City of 
Armstrong is keen to reduce water consumption and treatment costs for the residents and 
feels that leak detection is a vital component to the overall program. 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the City of Armstrong has asked for a deferral of the grant 
amount until the budget can be expanded for this project and will be revisited in the 2008 
fiscal year. This project will re-commence in Spring of 2008. 
 
 

 


